
Hours of operation are subject to change at any time. 
 
 

OFFICE IS OPEN FOR BOOKED APPOINTMENTS only. 

IF YOU HAVE A PRE-EXISTING APPOINTMENT CALL TO SWITCH THIS TO A TELEPHONE APPOINTMENT. PLEASE DO NOT BRING VISITORS 

WITH YOU FOR THESE APPOINTMENTS. 
 

WALK-IN CLINIC IS CLOSED 

• NON-ESSENTIAL VISITS ARE ALL SCREENED BY A PHYSICIAN: CALL TO BOOK A TELEPHONE APPOINTMENT. A PHYSICIAN WILL 

CALL YOU DIRECTLY TO DISCUSS YOUR MEDICAL CONCERN 

• WE WILL NOT BE PROVIDING SICK NOTES AT THIS TIME 

HTTPS://NEWS.ONTARIO.CA/OPO/EN/2020/03/PREMIER-FORD-ANNOUNCES-JOB-PROTECTION-FOR-WORKERS-DURING-THE-COVID-19-SITUATION.HTML 

• YOU CANNOT PICK-UP DOCUMENTS, PLEASE PROVIDE A FAX NUMBER OR MAILING ADDRESS SO THAT WE CAN FORWARD 

INFORMATION TO YOU DIRECTLY. DOORS ARE LOCKED 

• NEEDLES: YOU NEED A BOOKED APPOINTMENT FOR YOUR NEEDLES. NON-ESSENTIAL NEEDLES ARE BEING DEFERRED AT THIS 

TIME. NEEDLE APPOINTMENTS ARE BOOKED IN THE MORNING ONLY. NO WALK-IN FOR NEEDLES. 

DO NOT COME TO THE OFFICE IF YOU DO NOT HAVE A BOOKED APPOINTMENT 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION. PLEASE MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING AND 

PROTECT YOURSELF, OUR PATIENTS, OUR STAFF AND OUR PHYSICIANS FROM ALL RISKS 

OF INFECTION AT THIS TIME. THESE MEASURES MEAN WE CAN CONTINUE TO BE AT 

WORK AND MEET OUR PATIENTS NEEDS VIA TELEPHONE AND EMAIL COMMUNICATION. 

https://news.ontario.ca/opo/en/2020/03/premier-ford-announces-job-protection-for-workers-during-the-covid-19-situation.html

